
                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY  

              SELECTMEN  

            MEETING MINUTES JULY 3, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Bruce Smith and Jay Croteau. Eric Eichner 

was absent.  

The selectmen discussed if there was a need for an engineer to design a coffer dam for the lower Pond 

Road culvert. The town still has the original valid permits for the culvert project.  

Sam Bukovcan received a variance application.  

Bruce Smith spoke with Mark Mackenzie regarding his current use updates.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The Town of Surry paid the makeup payment for the school district.  Jay Crotau signed the district check.  

The Town of Surry received ck# 2240 in the amount of $50.00 from Peg Hartz for the rental of the town 

hall. 

John Davis dropped off an intent to cut for the DRA.  

The selectmen signed MS-1 extension.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The Budget  Committee will arrange to meet for their half year  review of the budget.  

The selectmen discussed the need for a petty cash protocol for the town clerk.  

The selectmen have email their decision  not to use the PA 28 form for assessing .  

The selectmen discussed the items on the Highway Departments equipment request list.  

The selectmen discussed the trucking down the Pond Road to Bears Den Road and the poor condition of 

the road surface.   

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 



 

 


